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Minutes of the Fremington Quay Management Committee held  
on Thursday, 24th October 2024 in the Beechfield Centre,  

Beechfield Road, Fremington at 12pm 
 
Present: Cllrs J Cann and D Dixon.  

 
Mrs V Woodhouse, Executive Officer  
3 members of the public  

 
The meeting was inquorate and could not take place. 
 
An informal discussion took place with the members of the public about the proposal 
for a BBQ at Fremington Quay.  A resident raised concerns about the management of 
the BBQ, anti-social behaviour and litter.  
 
Members were not in favour of a permanent BBQ at the Quay which they felt would 
be open to abuse and encourage anti-social behaviour in the area.  Cllr Dixon 
explained that he was involved with the National Trust and a brick-built BBQ had been 
erected on one of their sites which has never been used and is now overgrown.   
 
It was agreed to write to the rest of the Committee to ascertain whether anyone would 
support the proposal.  

 
The informal discussion ended at 12.15pm 

 
 

 
Signed:……………………………………Dated: …………………… 


